
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/24/2011 12:12:57 PM
To: 'marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov' (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE:

Maybe not

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2011 12:11 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: Re:

Hi
Yes, but the possibility of me getting the job is slim to none. Why do you ask?

Sent from my iPod

On Mar 24, 2011, at 9:59 AM, "Cherry, Brian K" <6KC7@pge.com> wrote:

Are you interested in heading up DRA ?
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